
 

 

ASX Release  

1 February 2019 

 
 Revised Babylon Quarterly Update 

 
Babylon Pump & Power Limited (ASX: BPP) (“the Company”) refers to the Company’s announcement 
titled Quarterly Update and Appendix 4C which was released to the market on 31 January 2019 
(“Announcement”).  
 
The first bullet point in the Announcement referred to H2 FY19 revenue of c$5M.  The Company 
confirms this was a typographical error and should read as per the below. 
 
‘On track to exceed FY19 annual revenue guidance of c$7M with Q2 FY19 revenue of c$3.5M and  
total H1 FY19 unaudited revenue of c$5M’.  
 
For more information, please contact: 
 
Michael Shelby         
Executive Chairman 
+61 (0) 8 9454 6309 
mshelby@babylonpumpandpower.com 
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